
}  Matt Underwood’s Mid-Year Review Process is underway:  
1) We collected feedback from Matt Underwood's direct  
reports 
2) Matt is completing a self reflection using the strategic plan 
as the baseline for this year's goals 
3) Lia Santos (Personnel Chair) and Matt will review both of 
these during January. This meeting will serve as his mid-year 
review 

}  Lia Santos will likely serve as a member of the Board 
Nomination committee for the 2015-2016 school year 
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